
Oatlands Village 
Square Project

Community Consultation
15th July to 22nd July at the Oatlands Supreme Court

During the development of the Oatlands Structure Plan in 2021, the 
community strongly shared, that their top priority was the creation of a 

Village Square at the heart of Oatlands, providing a connection to many of 
the buildings and spaces.

This is the first stage of the Community Consultation, which is seeking to address a 
range of matters that will be a precursor to the development of the Village Square.  

These matters need to be resolved and comments from the Community will shape the 
Council decision making for many of them.  Some matters are required to be addressed 

as they are a legislative requirement, eg access, but it is important to put them into 
context with the overall project.

The Community are invited to review the Project Display Panels and then respond to a 
Community Survey about the way forward.

Where will the Display be?  Supreme Court Building, 7 Campbell St Oatlands
When and at What Times?  Tues. 15th July 2025 from 11.00am to 2.30pm

Wed. 16th July 2025 from 11.00am to 2.30pm
Wed. 16th July 2025 from 4.00pm to 6.30pm
Thur. 17th July 2025 from 11.00am to 2.30pm
Fri.    18th July 2025 from 11.00am to 2.30pm 
Mon. 21st July 2025 from 11.00am to 2.30pm 
Mon. 21st July 2025 from  4.00pm to 6.30pm
Tues.22nd July 2025 from 11.00am to 2.30pm

No appointments required, just roll up and a Council Officer will be there to talk you 
through the Project Display Panels.

For further information contact Andrew Benson, Deputy General Manager, 
abenson@southernmidlands.tas.gov.au or mobile 0429 852 730 or 

visit the website www.southernmidlands.tas.gov.au/OatlandsVillageSquareProject


